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Meeting Date:  October 6
th
 2016 

 

Lord of the Flies 
(For Fishing) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Before the meeting, Marjeanne Stone entertained us with her 
beautiful piano playing.  Thanks, Marjeanne. 
  
Getting Started:  President Ray announced that the meeting 
was brought by Team 7 with Team Captains Kristi Davis, Todd 
Davis, and Matt Morgan. The invocation was provided by Rick 
Fauss. 
 
Announcements: 
 

 Tom Stovall announced that November 3 would be the 
Club’s special meeting for veterans.  In their honor, Tom 
read the names of the Rotary Club members who are listed on the veteran perpetual plaque.  
Let us always remember and pay tribute to our veterans for the sacrifices they have made. 
 

 President Ray announced that we need more tickets sold for the Lobster Feed.  We only have 
about 51 tickets currently sold.  Without more tickets purchased, the event will need to be 
canceled.  The deadline to avoid cancellation is October 15.  It would be a shame to cancel 
this fun event so, if interested, please buy your tickets soon. 
 

Marjeanne Stone 
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 Amelia Ward announced that the District is sponsoring a mixer at CR Gibbs on Tuesday, 
October 11, for all of the local Rotary clubs.  It will have a no-host bar and light snacks. The 
mixer is from 5:30 to 6:30.  After the mixer, there will be a fun, lively, interactive conversation 
about Rotary basics, the ABCs of Rotary, presented by Past District Governor, Laura Day.   
The presentation will be from 6:30 to 7:30. For more information, please contact Amelia.  
 

 Mary Brace announed that the Club’s Bowl-A-Thon will be held on February 25, 2017.  The 
theme will be “70’s Tie Dye.”  Start to assemble your team and secure sponsors.  For more 
information, please contact Mary.  

 

 Peggy O’Lea reminded the Club there will be a meeting of the 
Literacy Committee on October 13.  Anyone interested in being a 
Reading Rotarian or otherwise participating in the Literacy 
Committee’s activities should contact Peggy or Silas Lyons. 
 
Recognitions: 
 
Matt Morgan & Lucky Jesrani: At the State of the City Address, 
Redding Mayor Missy McArthur recognized them for the community 
work they have done. Matt:  $100.  Lucky: $100 for the recognition 
by Mayor McArthur and another $100 for his new car.  
 
Paul Ferraiuolo: For his new pick-up truck, his new patio boat, and 
his new fishing boat. $100 to his Paul Harris, $100 to his Shan, and 
$100 to the Club.  
 
 
 

Program: Randy Smith introduced Michael Caranci, Travel 
Associate from The Fly Shop. The Fly Shop is celebrating 38 
years in business and is considered an icon in the industry.  While 
most people may be familiar with The Fly Shop’s retail business, 
anchored by its extensive catalog of flies and other products, The 
Fly Shop is much more.  It has fly 
fishing guide services for Northern 

California waters, such as Hat Creek, Pit River, and the Upper and 
Lower Sacramento River. It also provides lessons and schools to learn 
the basics of fly fishing.  In addition, there is its ever popular Fish 
Camp, a 5 day, 4 night summer fly fishing adventure in Northern 
California, available to both children and families.  The Fly Shop’s 
influence is not felt just locally, but internationally as well. Thousands 
of anglers from around the world look to The Fly Shop to travel to the 
company’s exclusive signature fishing destinations in 6 continents and 
21 countries.  Some of the exotic fishing locales include Alaska, South 
America, Norway, New Zealand, Mongolia and the Kamchatka 
Peninsula in Russia. Furthermore, The Fly Shop is involved in 
conservation efforts both locally and globally. The company’s focus is 
on community based resource management.  Thank you Michael for a 
very informative presentation and for being an excellent representative 
of such a successful local business. 

Michael Caranci 
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Day Editor and Production: Rubin Cruse 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calendar 
Oct. 13th Dr. Chet Sunde – Program on PTSD 

Oct. 20th Liz Ponce – Lassen Canyon Nursery 

Oct. 27th Logan Cunningham – Last Year’s Outgoing Exchange Student 

Nov. 3rd Veterans’ Program 
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Foothill Distributing 
 

 
Gary Burks 
  243-3932 

Email click here 

   Pat & Bernice Corey  
   McHale Sign Co.  

   223-2030 

 
 

mailto:Gary.burks@foothilldistributing.com
mailto:cwryan@rvsmx.com
http://www.bloodsource.org/
http://www.scottvalleybank.com
mailto:Jessica@Haedrich.com
http://www.tigerjoe.com
http://www.blackbeardiner.com/
mailto:dkehoe@co.shasta.ca.us
http://www.morganstanleyfa.com/rick.hill/
mailto:jcunningham@coxrec.com
http://www.mchalesign.com/
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President Ray Stewart 

Appreciates your ad 

support 

YOUR AD HERE 

Contact Tom Stovall 

 Ed Rullman 

Entertainment – Lunch – Dinner 
221-2335  Web Site click here 

President Ray Stewart 

Appreciates your ad 

support 

YOUR AD HERE 

Contact Tom Stovall 

   

 
  

 
 

http://www.crgibbs.com/
http://www.wellcaremd.com/
http://www.adeccousa.com/
mailto:s91616@awwwsome.com
mailto:jprcecpa@charter.ent
http://www.empirerecoverycenter.org/home.html
http://www.iwins.com

